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I am deeply honored to have been invited (although in a
virtual format due to the pandemic) to this graduation ceremony of
the new Medicine graduates, for which I would like to particularly
thank the Dean Professor Dimitar Boulanov who has given me this
opportunity to participate.

On this special day, I would like to personally congratulate

all the graduate students for this landmark in their lives.

I know you have worked very hard to achieve this goal and
that by your merit you have achieved this graduation. I wish you
all a very successful professional career, guided by the highest

ethical standards and directed to the good of all human beings.

Good luck!

Ana Maria Ribeiro da Silva

Ambassador of Portugal




